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International Students Conference on Archaeology 22.-25. April 2021

Call for Papers

In April 2021 (22nd — 25") the 5™ students symposium on archaeology (SABA) will take place in the
World-Heritage city of Bamberg, Germany.

The conference will encompass all of the branches of archaeology taught at the University of
Bamberg. These are as follows:

Prehistoric Archaeology

Medieval Archaeology

Archaeology of the Roman Provinces
Geoarchaeology

However, submissions from other branches of archaeology as well as presentations on the topic of
“pandemics and diseases in archaeology” are very much welcome.

Due to the everchanging news and uncertainties regarding the Covid-19 pandemic, the symposium
will take place in form of an online live-stream, until further notice. In case of drastic improvements
and the possibilities of safe entry, however, the symposium will be relocated to its original setting at
the University of Bamberg (Germany).

Prospective archaeologists will have the opportunity to present their theses (BA/MA) to a wider
audience and participate in a constructive discourse. Students of the archaeological sciences from
all over Europe are invited to the conference. We will provide partial covering for travel expenses to
all speakers.

The deadline for abstracts (max. 2500 character) is November 15™, 2020. Please send the
document as a PDF-file to info.saba21@gmail.com. Further information available at:
saba-bamberg.blogspot.com

We hope to have piqued your interest and are looking forward to your submissions.
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